February 3, 2020

Ms. Cynthia P. Long Commissioner
Williamson County Precinct Two
350 Discovery Boulevard, Suite 201
Cedar Park, Texas 78613

RE: ESD #12 Board of Directors Resignation
Commissioner Long,

| would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve my community as a director on the
Emergency Services District (ESD) #12 Board of Directors. It has been a pleasure serving on the board and
representing my neighborhood in the important area of fire protection. As an original member of the ESD
#12 Board of Directors that was created in February of 2012, | have served for nearly eight years. At this

time, | would like to respectfully submit my letter of resignation to allow myself more time to spend with
family and on other activities.

Sincerely,

Kurt M. Prossner




